
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL AD 
Request for Proposals 
VTA Project #2023-01 
Ultra-Low Sulfur Diesel  

 
The Martha’s Vineyard Transit Authority (VTA) seeks sealed proposals to supply their 
fleet of vehicles, VTA maintained school buses, and other tax exempt island 
organizations with ultra-low sulfur diesel fuel. To obtain proposal specifications and 
package, please call Lauren Thomas at the VTA Administrative Office in Edgartown, MA 
during normal business hours, Monday through Friday 8:30 AM until 4:30 PM at (508) 
693-9440 ext.112 or request via email lthomas@vineyardtransit.com.  Sealed proposals 
are due at the VTA Office, 11 A Street-Business Park, Edgartown, MA  02539 by 10:00 
AM on August 31, 2022 at which time they will be opened.  The VTA expects to make an 
award by September 2, 2022.  Suppliers must be able to begin regular fuel deliveries on 
September 6, 2022.  The VTA reserves the right to reject any and all bids.   
 
 
Angela E. Gompert, Administrator 


